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April 24, 2023 

 

Freedman Seating Product Announcements 
 
 
Due to low volume and/or product availability, Freedman Seating is discontinuing the 
seats and seat options on the attached sheet. These product eliminations will also help 
us streamline production and assist with our efforts to increase production capacity. We 
will no longer accept orders for these products after June 30,2023. We strongly 
encourage you to see if you have demand for any of these items in your backlog and 
have not yet ordered the seats. We understand that unanticipated needs arise, and we 
will be as flexible as possible to accommodate any needs after 6/30/23.  
 
At the same time, please note the following: 

• We are increasing the price of side slider kits and notch-back foldaways. 

• FTA foam will be limited to certain seats. 
 
Please contact your Freedman Seating representative if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dan Cohen 
Freedman Seating 
 
 
 
 
 


